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To Brnce County and Saugeen Shores 

Good Morning, I am writing to you to express my extreme opposition to allowing ANY heavy 
industrial to be built in Saugeen Shores. Carson's proposed site is within the borders of 
Saugeen Shores. Some say .. ohhh but it's not in the settlement area. The 20 or so houses in the 
area are quite settled for many years and we feel we should be afforded the same protection as 
the residents that live deeper within the town boundaries. We are not second rate citizens to be 
sacrificed to the dangers of silica dust simply because we came to you from Saugeen 
Township. 

In 2006 Saugeen Shores enacted a bylaw prohibiting concrete plants in Saugeen Shores 
(attached). It was a valid bylaw when created and is even more valid today due to the 
expansion of our town and increased population densities. As an example ... of the 20 homes in 
the area of Carson's site, 6 have been constructed since the bylaw was created. 

Please vote against this proposal.
Thankyou,

5389 Bruce Rd 3

 Marjorie O'Driscoll 




